Tyringham Housing Commission and Tyringham Affordable Housing Association
Meeting Minutes for March 6, 2018

Attendees: Joe Gallo, Peter Charpentier, Gail Charpentier
We are up to date on rent payments, both what we pay and what is paid to us.

Randy has been hired to oversee the physical plant needs of the TAHA house. The
stove has been installed and is working well. Randy will get estimates on the
placement of leaders and gutters for the house. He will do the jobs that he can for
an hourly rate. Randy will obtain estimates for those jobs that require outside
contractors and submit the estimates to Peter and Gail who will give

approval. Randy and Amy will contact the contractors.

Randy will submit his bills to Gail who will approve and submit to Tom for
payment.

Acquiring new members was discussed vis-a-vis the TAHA by-laws.



